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Comments: To Whom it may Concern,

The lynx introduction has been hugely successful and the program will be significantly impacted by an expansion

into IceCreek. There needs to be a due process, with all appropriate agencies involved in the decision making.

As a winter enthusiast at Purgatory and a long time season pass holder, I ha E seen the sustainability report card

and am unhappy that James Coleman has not improved the stewardship of out forest. The forest service is

continually working against the will of the citizens and needs to be reigned in. 


